
   

Meeting Tuesday 25th January 2022 

Equalities Group and Recycling Uniform chat  

Minutes from online meeting  

Summary 

The group met to discuss next steps from school survey and address some points around uniform. 

Issues of sustainability and supporting families to recycle good quality uniform items. 

 Key areas 

 Discussion on uniform recycling  

 3 clothing rails  and hangers 

 3 rails to be put outside with labels showing families the age/stages for each eg P1 and P2, 

P3 to P5, and P6 & P7 and a separate one for the Nursery 

 Media promotion will include 

Flyers will include the following info 

- Wanted good quality clothing for our Uniform Pop Up Stall 

- Support our school Eco Committee and donate clothing  

- We welcome donations  that are good quality, washed ironed and labelled with age, on 

Friday 11th February 2022 from 9am till 9.30 am, where a clothing rail will be put in the front 

playground for any uniform clothing you wish to gift to our Pop up Staff  

- We will collate the uniforms and they will be available to choose from 9am on Friday 18th 

February 2022 

Media and sharing platforms ideas 

- Pupil groups to produce sound bites promoting the forthcoming stall 

- Painting of the chalkboard for the promotions 

- flyer to share that can be put on the school website and twitter and shared for the PC 

facebook page 

Next meeting/online catch up Friday 11th February – time tbd 


